STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION

DIVISION OF AIR POLLUTION CONTROL
WILLIAM R. SNODGRASS TENNESSEE TOWER
312 ROSA L. PARKS AVENUE, 15™ FLOOR
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243

Certified Mail Receipt:
9414 7266 9904 2002 6271 05
Return Receipt Requested

January 15, 2016

Dariusz Jurczak, Director of Manufacturing
Colgate-Palmolive Company

200 Centennial Court

Morristown, TN 37813

Re: Construction Permit Applications
Colgate-Palmolive Company
200 Centennial Court, Morristown
32-0238-06/971193; 32-0238-07/971208

Dear Mr. Jurczak:

Your construction permit applications dated December 18, 2015, for the installation of two diesel-fired
emergency engines were received on December 22, 2015. A determination has been made that the
application is incomplete because the required application filing/processing fee was not included.

The responsible official for an air contaminant source is required by paragraph 1200-03-26-.02(5) of the
Tennessee Air Pollution Control Regulations to pay a construction permit application filing/processing
fee. Based on the information provided in your application, the fee for your submittal is one hundred
dollars ($100). Please pay your fee by check payable to the Tennessee Division of Air Pollution Control
and send to the following address:

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation
Division of Fiscal Services

Consolidated Fee Section — APC

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower

312 Rosa L. Parks Ave. 10" Floor

Nashville, TN 37243
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The fee and a copy of this letter must be submitted within 180 days of your receipt of this letter to ensure
that your application is not denied.

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Brian Hall at 615-532-0575 or
at Brian.M.Hall@tn.gov.

Sincerely,

Steven Simpson, Section Manager
East Tennessee Permit Program



